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SPCS Families,

With just over a month of school remaining, we have lots to look forward to.

Our final weeks together will include the Spring Concert, Varsity Sports

Banquet, Elementary Water Day, and many end of the year field trips and

celebrations! With all that going on I encourage our students to finish strong—

work hard—play hard!

This week, our 7th Grade students enjoyed their 3 days at Nature's Academy

and 8th Grade students enjoyed Washington DC.  The memories made on

these trips will last a lifetime!   Next week, 3rd Grade will take their annual

trip to Kennedy Space Center. Watch for pictures and highlights from this trip

in next week’s SPOTLIGHT! 

Enjoy your weekend and “You shall eat the fruit of the labor of your hands;

you shall be blessed, and it shall be well with you.” Psalm 128:2 

In Him, 

Bobby Hunter 

HEAR FROM THE HEADMASTER

THE SPOTLIGHT
O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  S T .  P E T E R S B U R G  C H R I S T I A N  S C H O O L

4/22/2022

U P C O M I N G

E V E N T S

Abbreviated Day

5/6/22

Spring Concert - Grades K-4

5/10/22

Varsity Sports Banquet

5/6/22

Lower Division Water Day

5/20/22

https://www.stpetechristian.com/
https://www.stpetechristian.com/athletics


7 T H  G R A D E  E X P L O R E S  N A T U R E
Students in 7th grade attended the annual Nature’s Academy field trip this week. They participated
in a variety of activities to learn about our local ecosystem. They had an opportunity to team build,
broaden their understanding of the need to recycle/reduce/reuse, canoe, paddleboard, and
explore our local estuary. The education staff at NCI worked with them to raise awareness of the
importance of being good stewards of the environment! 



Our 8th Graders added to the memories of their final year at SPCS with a fun trip to Washington DC.
The students were escorted around the city by wonderful tour guides that shared the history and
meaning behind so many of our nation’s capital landmarks!

8 T H  G R A D E  V I S I T S  W A S H I N G T O N  D C



S C I E N C E  C L U B  F U N
Students really enjoy Mrs. Hullett's weekly after-school
Science Club!  Here are some of the exciting activities! 



BOOK FAIR
Scholastic

Thank you to everyone that came to the Book Fair!  Happy Reading!



4 T H  G R A D E  C H I C K E N
Mrs. Renninger's 4th grade students were
blessed to watch a chick hatch on 4-13-22.
The students named the new chick Chica.
The students observed the eggs in their
class incubator for 21 days. 

Spring 
Concert

GRADES  K -4  AND  BAND

TUESDAY ,  MAY  10 ,  2022

St. Petersburg Christian School

Sports
Banquet

F R I D A Y ,  M A Y  6 ,  2 0 2 2  ~  6 : 3 0 P M  

 

VARSITY



CHLOE THE PRINCESS WARRIOR

Those that were here several years ago remember how our SPCS family came together to
pray for and support the Grimes family while precious Chloe battled lung cancer at the age of
2.  Chloe is not only a fighter but a WINNER! A little more than 5 years ago Chloe's little body

conquered cancer and was in remission. 



After her victory, Chloe the Princess Warrior grew into a beautiful young softball playin', bug
catchin', challenge all the boys kind of girl. After years of clear scans, recent scans show our

girl is going back into the ring to fight cancer found throughout her thyroid. 



For those that are not aware, Chloe's big brother, Camrin, is an SPCS 8th grader and will
graduate in May. Chloe and her other brother, Clayton, will join us at SPCS next year!  



Chloe has her thyroid removal surgery scheduled for May 3rd. Following the surgery she will

have several rounds of intensive radiation to rid her body of any remaining bad cells. The
intensive treatment plan requires Chloe to isolate several times in germ free environments.

This will lead to her parents having to take time off of work to be at her side.  



So let's rally to help support the Grimes family! With your help we can minimize some of their
financial burden so they can be by Chloe's side throughout this lengthy process. 



Purchase a Rally For Chloe Bracelet and know that 100% of the funds will go directly to

Chloe!!  If you are not able to financially contribute, please keep our girl in your prayers. We
have seen firsthand the miracle of joining in prayer for Chloe's healing! 

LET'S RALLY FOR 
CHLOE THE PRINCESS WARRIOR

CLICK HERE
to purchase a bracelet

https://www.stpetechristian.com/summercamps
https://forms.gle/ksqZNk9a9Urm1Hqt6
https://forms.gle/ksqZNk9a9Urm1Hqt6

